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ADVENT CALENDAR 2024

Read Luke 21:25-36. 
How do the 
symbols of the 
Advent season help 
you understand the 
story of Jesus? 
Where do you see 
them in your 
worship today?

Pray along with the 
Collect for Advent 
1, found on page 
211 of The Book of 
Common Prayer. Set 
a timer for three 
minutes to sit in 
silence and hear 
what God might be 
saying back to you.

Read Isaiah 58. 
How does this 
reading challenge 
you to think 
about feasts and 
festivals di�erent-
ly? How might 
this lesson change 
the way you 
celebrate or 
recognize this 
holy season?

Call or write a 
letter to a family 
member with 
whom you would 
like to have a 
closer relationship. 
Make plans in the 
new year to chat 
on the phone or 
meet over Zoom 
or in person. Let 
them know how 
much you love 
them and look 
forward to 
knowing them 
better.

Put your phone on 
airplane mode and 
leave it in a dresser 
drawer for an hour 
or two. Whatever 
happens in that 
time, you can handle 
later. Give this time 
to yourself and 
Jesus, to rest and 
recharge for the 
week ahead.

Go out into your 
neighborhood today. 
Where is God at 
work? Ask God to 
show you how you 
can celebrate that 
good work and 
name God’s 
presence in your 
community.

Read Luke 1:59-80. 
When Zechariah’s 
speech returns, he 
praises God. If you lost 
the power to speak for 
nine months like 
Zechariah did, what 
would be your �rst 
word of praise? Share 
this with your family, 
friends, and on social 
media.

Read Luke 3:1-6. 
How does the story 
of John the Baptist 
�ll your heart with 
hope?

Pray along with the 
Collect for Advent 
2, found on page 
211 of The Book of 
Common Prayer. As 
you are out and 
about for the rest of 
this week, notice the 
people you pass. 
Ask God to bless 
them in their lives 
and work. See how 
this changes the way 
you go about your 
week.

Do you have 
amends or apologies 
or adjustments you 
need to make? Ask 
God to open your 
heart and mind to 
those opportunities 
for reconciliation 
and growth. Thank 
God for the gifts of 
mercy and love, and 
the courage to make 
the changes 
necessary. And then 
do your best, with 
God’s help, to make 
those changes.

We know that 
angels are God’s 
special messengers 
to us, and that 
Gabriel spent 
intentional time 
with Mary, helping 
her to understand 
her part in God’s 
story. Who has 
shared an important 
lesson or their 
presence with you 
this week? Thank 
them today with a 
call or note.

Set aside 30 minutes 
to spend in silence 
with your best friend 
today. Sure, it may 
feel a little weird to 
be silent on 
the phone or while 
sitting next to each 
other on the couch 
or across the table. 
Just give it a try. 
Make sure to set 
aside time after your 
silence to pray for 
each other and to say 
thanks for the time 
of rest.

Go out of your way 
to have a conversa-
tion with someone 
you might not 
normally visit with 
today. Ask God to 
open your heart to 
hear this person as 
God does.

Read Luke 1:45. Share 
your faith story with 
one new person this 
week. It can be 
someone you have 
known for a while 
who has not heard the 
faith part of your 
story.

Imagine the faces 
you’d like to see at 
church — an all-star 
list of folks you want 
to worship with. 
This could be people 
you know from 
summer camp when 
you were a kid, 
people who might 
have already died, 
people you work 
with — all your 
favorites. Commit to 
pray for those folks 
this week. And make 
a commitment to 
ask one of your 
all-stars to come to 
church with you in 
the next month.

Pray along with the 
Collect for Advent 
3, found on page 
212 in The Book of 
Common Prayer. 
How will prayer 
guide you through 
the rest of the 
week? Set aside 
special time today 
to focus your 
intentions on 
stirring up peace 
and spreading joy.

Turn away from the 
busyness of the 
world right now. 
Turn your heart and 
mind toward giving 
thanks for this time 
of re�ection, 
refreshment, and 
renewal.

Spend a signi�cant 
amount of time 
today discerning if 
there is a special 
blessing or gift you 
can share with your 
church, a local 
ministry, or with 
your community. 
Ask God to inspire 
and equip you with 
the fortitude and 
tools to make this 
gift something truly 
memorable and 
heartfelt.

Spend at least 45 
minutes outside 
today, without 
doing yard work or 
�xing lights or 
redoing bows on 
the garland. Take 
some time to just 
sit outside and let 
the air wash over 
you, taking away 
the stress and 
worry of the 
moment. Read 
Psalm 100 before 
and after your 
outside time. See 
how this psalm may 
help you rest and 
recharge your spirit.

Read or watch your 
local news. Ask God 
to open your heart 
and eyes to ways 
you can promote 
reconciliation and 
healing in your 
community.

Read Matthew 
4:18-22. How do 
these verses from 
Matthew inspire you 
to read Scripture 
with new eyes? Try 
reading several 
di�erent translations 
of this passage. See 
how the language 
might change your 
reading of it.

Linger before leaving 
your worship time 
today. How is God 
calling you to hear 
and sing along with 
Mary’s Song? Read 
Luke 1:39-55. 

Pray along with the 
Collect for Advent 
4, found on page 
212 in The Book of 
Common Prayer. 
Pick three or four of 
your beloveds to 
focus your prayers 
on today. Make sure 
to leave some silent 
space for God to 
o�er you some 
wisdom about what 
they may need right 
now.  

The conventional 
wisdom is that new 
parents should rest 
when the baby is 
resting. Make sure 
you take some time 
out to rest with 
Baby Jesus — and 
marvel in the 
wonder of a fresh, 
new, clean, shiny, 
tiny, precious start. 
Take a nap and 
thank God for the 
gift of Jesus and for 
peace at Christmas.


